
CANTEEN 

 

Kingston’s Kitchen 

 

Place your canteen orders online with Spriggy Schools 
 
Bungaree Primary school has partnered with Kingston’s Kitchen to 
provide an online lunch ordering system called Spriggy Schools. It is 
available every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 
  
Spriggy Schools will make lunch orders more convenient for both 
families and the canteen. 
  

  
  
Steps to get started: 
  
1. Go to www.spriggyschools.com.au to register and download the app. 
2. Add a profile for each of your children, making sure you select SCHOOLNAME and 

your child’s class. 
3. Start placing lunch orders! You can place orders up to 4 weeks in advance. 
  
 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Spriggy Schools via their website. 

  
Spriggy Schools is backed by Spriggy.com.au, a digital pocket money app designed to 
help parents improve the financial literacy skills of their children. 
  
Any canteen enquires to be sent to the Kingston’s Kitchens via Facebook page. 

https://www.spriggyschools.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/Kingstons-kitchen-101214291627431/?eid=ARD25y_jloU46qHv-GNZMJRWpKeGSiVC7zPNakVqwhDbyyYY0vVLkpITannidBQcUC6wN9F_Tbv6GwBa&fref=mentions&__xts__%5b0%5d=68.ARBi26y-FP3-6pxkxUB8ALlojkrkwUGmMaiX2f98CQwYGgSfzFG3_B4jr4fYdA-7gu0YlWjBGj2kl9BBU6

